
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Follow-up on DENR's letter of support for BA Workplan
1 message

anna teh <annateh86@yahoo.com> Tue, Aug 31, 2021 at 6:42 PM
To: Alain Maulion <amaulion@blue-finance.org>, Mel Fonollera-Matubis <meldiesfm@yahoo.com>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi Alain,

We are awaiting endorsement from BMB as basis for my letter of support.  I am not the one kasi directly supervising BMB
and Region 4 B so I asked BMB.  Pasensya na sa protocol.

Thanks.

Mel,  any update from BMB.  Thanks.  

On Tuesday, August 31, 2021, 02:26:00 PM GMT+8, Alain Maulion <amaulion@blue-finance.org> wrote:

Hi Usec Anna,

 

Just to follow-up on our request for a letter of support for the BA Annual Work Plan  as a member of the Stakeholders
Advisory Committee (SAC).  MIMAROPA RED as members of the SAC would be the ideal endorser. This is needed as part
of the co-management agreement proviso and oversight for BA activities.  

 

The Annual Workplan covers the activities and conservation investments in Baco, Calapan, Puerto Galera and San Teodoro.

 

Looking forward to your usual support.

 

Best regards,

 

 

 

Alain Maulion

Country Director, Blue finance

Executive Director, Blue Alliance
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